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To Basin 95 - Part 1 Water User: 

 

The Preliminary Director’s Reports for Basin 95 - Part 1 that are enclosed do not include all of the claims you 

have filed in the Coeur d’Alene-Spokane River Basin Adjudication (CSRBA) because the recommendation for 

one or more of your claims was not ready in time for this mailing. 

 

Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR) will make every effort to provide you with a preliminary 

recommendation for each claim you filed prior to filing the Director’s Report for Basin 95 - Part 1 with the  

CSRBA Court.   

 

Please contact me if you have any concerns or questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Carter Fritschle 

Adjudication Section Manager 

Idaho Department of Water Resources 

(208) 287-4917 

Carter.Fritschle@idwr.idaho.gov 

 


